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ITV LEVY FOR CONTRACT EXTENSION PERIOD

N

I have seen a copy of your letter of—iz/ggétember to Nigel Lawson, and
agree that the White Paper should include details of the scheme for
changing the present system.

In his letter of 28 July to you the Chairman of the IBA argues that fourth
channel subscription should be allowed as a deduction from NAR with only
the net figure subject to a revenue-based levy. With our commitment to
safeguard the future funding of S4C in view, and bearing in mind the
desirability of treating the commercial sector equitably, I have some
sympathy with his argument and I hope that it will receive careful
consideration.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister, the other members of MISC
128 and Sir Robert Butler.
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Rt Hon Douglas Hurd CBE MP

Secretary of State for the Home Department
Home Office

50 Queen Anne's Gate
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